
 

 

16 November 2018 
 

Kia ora Parents and Whānau, 
 
Today the final 2018 Scholastic Book Club catalogue is being sent home with all students. This is called 
‘Scholastic Lucky Book Club Issue 8’. ​There is no obligation​ to purchase books - this has been discussed 
with children at school.  

 
All book orders and payments ​must ​​be completed via the Scholastic LOOP ordering system, then books 
are delivered to school and distributed to your child’s class. Any paper orders or money sent to school will 
be returned home.​ The final day for placing ‘Issue 8’ orders is FRIDAY 23rd November ​​in order to 
qualify for free shipping to school. You can still order after this and pay to have items delivered privately.   
  

     
 
Instructions for ordering: 
1. Download the Scholastic LOOP Book Club App for Android or Apple ​OR ​​go to  

https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent.aspx 
2. Register yourself with a secure login 
3. Select our school by typing EDENDALE in the school field (be sure to select Edendale School, Auckland) 
4. Add your child’s name then the appropriate class from the list provided (repeat for siblings, or order all items  

under one child’s name) 
5. Click New Order, then select Issue 8 
6. Enter the item number for the book you wish to purchase (found in the catalogue) 
7. Add any more items you want to purchase 
8. Complete your order using your preferred payment method 
9. Books will be delivered to your child’s class later in the term 
 
For every order that is placed, Edendale School receives reward ‘dollars’ that we use towards purchasing 
new literacy resources for our students.  
 
We really appreciate all your support with helping our children to enjoy reading regardless of whether you 
use the Lucky Book Club service or not. If you do have any questions, please ask your child’s teacher or 
contact me ​bcasse@edendale.school.nz​ . 
 
 
Ngā mihi. 
 
Nā. 

 
Bridget Casse [Assistant Principal] 
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